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From: donotreply@nsa.gov

Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2013 12:37 AM
To: donotreply@nsa.gov

Cc: john@greenewald.com

Subject: FOIA Request (Web form submission)

Name: John Greenewald

Email: john@greenewald.com

Company: The Black Vault

Postal Address: [

Postal 2nd Line: -

postal City: | EGN

Postal State-prov: [J§

Zip Code: -

Country: United States of America

Home Phone: [ EGN
work Phone: [[EGN

Records Requested: To whom it may concern,

This is a non-commercial request made under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act
5 U.5.C. S 552. My FOIA requester status as a "representative of the news media.” I am a
freelance television producer often working on documentaries related to my FOIA requests, my
work is commonly featured throughout major news organizations, and I freelance writer for
news sites as well. Examples can be given, if needed.

I hope a full fee waiver for this request can be considered, because all documents received
will be available FREE OF CHARGE in their entirety on http://www.theblackvault.com. This
site, run entirely by me, has been around for 17 years, and literally served more then 8,000
people a day on average.

I prefer electronic delivery of the requested material either via email to
jobn@greenewald.com or via CD-ROM via postal mail. I agree to pay up to 15 dollars for the
requested material.

I respectfully request a copy of all emails and means of correspondence, pertaining to the
overall situation in, and around, Benghazi, Libya. This would include correspondence from,
and pertaining to, the U.S. Consulate in Benghazi, Libya along with Ambassador Christopher
Stevens. This would include any and all emails and other forms of correspondence from
Christopher Stevens, or any other personnel or his staff at the embassy between it, and the
NSA. if any other documents are in the possession of the NSA, which the Office of Primary
Responsibility is elsewhere, I ask that these records are sent to the OPR, and reviewed for
release.




I am specifically looking for any and all information about potential dangers of attack,
threats against the consulate, concerns, etc. You can limit the search for this request for

records dating from January 1, 2012 to September 12, 2012.

Previously, I filed a request given case #72581, which was determined to be too broad. I hope
the above will clarify, and can be properly processed.

Thank you so much for your time, and I am very much looking forward to your response.

Sincerely,

John Greenewald, Jr.












































































































































































































